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I believe that the imposition of ANY toll on a NSW road is immoral. The Governments of NSW and 
Australia get enough money from petrol taxes etc., especially at the outrageous cost of fuel today 
143 cents a litre. Remember when it was said that fuel would never reach a dollar per gallon in 
NSW!! If the companies building the roads did not supply every worker with a Hired Vehicle - and 
went back to the days of the old DMR when workers went to their deport and were picked up and 
transported for work each day - enormous cost savings could be made. Of course, those living at 
the western end of the M4 are still waiting for the 'Mountain Road' to be completed - 203 years 
after it was commenced. Again I say - TOLLS ARE AND IMMORAL BURDEN FOR TAXPAYERS TO 
BEAR. 


